
 

 

 

TENDER NOTICE 
 

Date: 27th July 2020 
To: Interested Consultants 
Contact: Sela S. Simamao (selas@sprep.org) 
 
Subject:  Award of Contract 
 

Tender Name – Conducting baseline data assessment through waste audits in FSM, Marshall 
Islands, Nauru and Vanuatu for the PacWastePlus Programme 

 
 
This notice is to inform all interested service providers that the above tender was awarded on  
13/07/20 to: 
 
 

Tonkin & Taylor International Ltd 
Level 4, 2 Hunter Street 
Wellington, New Zealand 

  
  
With a value of approximately USD 285,746. The duration of the contract is from 13/07/20 to 30/01/21 
 
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this tender process. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PO Box 240, Apia, Samoa    T +685 21929    F +685 20231    sprep@sprep.org   www.sprep.org 

A resilient Pacific environment sustaining our livelihoods and natural heritage in harmony with our cultures. 

mailto:sprep@sprep.org
http://www.sprep.org/

